
 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SOLANO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Request for Proposal No. 14-003 
October 11, 2013 

Request for Proposal No 14-003, Building 200 – Child Care Kitchen is being cancelled. 

The Solano Community College District is reviewing additional needs as it relates to this 
facility. It is anticipated a new Request for Proposal will be issued in the Spring of 2014. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 


